Administration of Justice

18 June 2019

NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC

Deputy Sheriff - Joseph Kokeletso

Members of the Public are informed that Deputy Sheriff - Joseph Kokeletso has
been removed from the list of legally recognized Deputy Sheriffs and is therefore
not entitled to carry out the functions of the Sheriff.

Members of the public who continue to engage the above named Deputy Sheriff are
doing so at their own risk and will have no recourse to the Sheriff's Office.

Members of the Public are turther informed that only Deputy Sheriffs with valid
identity cards are allowed to discharge the functions and duties of that office.

For further enquiries, contact the Office of the Sheriff at the Gaborone High Court

on 3718139. )

M. Motlhabi
Registrar and Master/Sheriff




